Hersham Residents Association

HRA active positive and non-political since 1971



Dear Head of Planning Services 

Planning Application No.2016/2217 Drake Park 

The Committee of Hersham Residents Association are opposed to this outline application.
The numerous attractive sounding features offered by the developers cannot disguise the fact that the new village of up to 1024 dwellings proposed by this application would be a massive intrusion into an important area of green belt land which helps to separate Walton-on-Thames and Molesey. 
To allow this application would mean that,without a better regional policy to encourage development in other areas, all green belt land belt land in and around Elmbridge would be vulnerable to development.

Most of Greater London and surrounding districts, including Elmbridge, are already suffering from over-development and the transport infrastructure, especially roads and railways, are hardly able to meet existing demands.

This application should be firmly rejected.

Yours faithfully
Andrew Sturgis 
(for Hersham Residents Association)
(by email)Elmbridge Council tplan@elmbridge.gov.uk


Reference: 2016/2217
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